
 

 
Date:  Dec 23, 2020 
BCC:  Retirees Eligible for Medicare B Reimbursement 
 

Retiree Medicare Part B Reimbursement 

The next phase of our electronic communication will be to streamline the Medicare Part B 
reimbursement process and further support our sustainability goals.   
 
We are working with a vendor who will administer the Medicare Part B reimbursement. You will 
be able to submit your reimbursement online, request direct deposit of your payment, and 
reduce the timeline for payment. For those that do not have access to a computer, you will have 
the ability to mail in your request to the vendor and elect direct deposit or a paper check. 
 
We will provide you with more details as they become available.  If you haven’t already sent us 
your email address or have questions, you can reach us at Retirees@nypa.gov or call us at 
914-287-3114. 
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